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Data Response

PG&E Data Request No.: LocalUnions246-342_002-19
GasPipelineSafetyOIR_DR_LocalUnions246-342_002-Q19

Requester DR No.: 002
PG&E File Name:
Request Date: January 3, 2012
Date Sent: January 20, 2012 Requesting Party: Plumbers/Pipe 

Fitters/Steamfitters 
Local Unions 246/342

RedactedPG&E Responder: Requester: Sarah Grossman- 
Swenson

The PUC’s Independent Review Panel Report (IRPR) Issued in June 2011, attaches 
an Appendix G, which appears to be a PG&E document. The following question all
RELATE TO APPENDIX G.

Question 19

Do you acknowledge that PG&E created the document attached to the IRPR as 
Appendix G? If so, please describe who created, drafted or edited Appendix G of the 
IRPR report.

Answer 19

Yes, we acknowledge that Appendix G to the IRP Report was created by PG&E

Individuals who created, drafted or edited Appendix G to the IRP Report are those listed 
on page 10/28 in Appendix G.
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